New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

Ms Megan Richardson 17 April 2025
Development Manager, Team Leader, NSW Wind Projects

ACEN Australia

Suite 2 Level 25, 25 Bligh Steet

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Via email: I
CC: I

Valley of the Winds Wind Farm (SSD-10461)
Request for Further Information
Dear Megan,

| refer to the State significant development application for the Valley of the Winds Wind Farm (SSD
10461) (Application), currently before the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) for
determination. Following the public meeting held 10 April 2025 on the Application, the Commission
requests the following information:

1. During the public meeting, ACEN stated the following when responding to concerns heard
during the public meeting:

“The more specific technical concerns around aerial firefighting within the wind farm,
I'll take on notice and respond in a bit more detail in writing.”

Please provide a response in relation to the proposed development’s potential impacts on
aerial firefighting capabilities.

The Commission requests a response by 5pm Monday, 28 April 2025.

Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please
contact Kendall Clydsdale or Callum Firth at |

I 'csrectively, or phone 9383 2100.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Barry

Planning Director

Phone: (02) 9383 2100 Level 15, 135 King Street
Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au Sydney, NSW, 2000





